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Cooler than Average Start to October, Drier Overall 

The NOAA’s Climate Prediction Center is forecasting an 

above average chance for cooler than average 

temperatures in the first week or so of October for the 

central and eastern part of Kentucky, as part of a larger 

weather pattern affecting the Northeastern US.  This is 

expected to give way to warmer than average 

temperatures for the rest of the month for the 

Commonwealth and most of the US. 

There is an above average chance for drier than average 

conditions throughout Kentucky in October, potentially 

helping with scheduling end of growing season field work. 

See UKAg Weather’s Long Range Outlooks 
for a variety of forecasts of temperature and precipitation 
probabilities. 

• Christmas Trees 
101 Webinar Info 

Precipitation Probability, Oct 5-9, 2022 
 
Image:  NOAA Climate.gov, 29 SEP 2022 

https://nursery-crop-extension.ca.uky.edu/
http://wwwagwx.ca.uky.edu/ky/forecast.php#Long_Range_Outlooks


The Countdown Is On! Register Now for the Christmas 
Trees 101 Webinar You Don’t Want to Miss! 

 

Are you interested in learning more about Christmas Tree production in Kentucky? Join 
us for a day of learning during Christmas Trees 101 where you will get to hear from ex-
perts on topics that are key factors in successful Christmas tree production. This webinar 
is designed to provide pre-commercial and beginner growers with foundational infor-
mation they need to get started in the industry. University specialists from all around the 
eastern part of the US will be joining in to discuss the topics you all want to know about-
– economics and marketing, site and species selection, fertility, weed management, and 
more. Whether you’re considering getting into the Christmas tree industry, you’re a be-
ginner grower, or you’ve been doing this for years, there’s something for everyone. We 
hope to “see” you for the webinar via Zoom on Thursday, October 27 from 9a-1p 
EDT/8a-12p CDT. To receive the link to join, please register here or follow the Event-
Brite link in the accompanying graphic. 

 

Please contact Tara Watkins at tara.watkins@uky.edu for any questions or more infor-
mation. 

mailto:tara.watkins@uky.edu




Contact Us 
Western Kentucky 

UK Research & Education Center 

1205 Hopkinsville Street 

P.O. Box 496 

Princeton, KY  42445 

270-365-7541 

 

Central / Eastern Kentucky 

UK Main Campus 

Horticulture Department 

N-318 Ag. Science Center North 

859-257-1273 

 

 

Visit us on the web at  

https://NCER.ca.uky.edu/ 

The University of Kentucky’s 

Nursery Crop Extension 

Research Team is based 

out of two locations across 

the bluegrass to better 

serve our producers. 

The University of 

Kentucky Research and 

Education Center 

(UKREC) in Princeton 

serves western Kentucky 

producers while our facilities 

and personnel on main 

campus in Lexington serve 

central and eastern 

Kentucky producers. 

Check out our YouTube 

Channel! 

Like us on facebook! 
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https://www.facebook.com/video/video.php?v=1497478080887&oid=122095484516798&comments&ref=mf#%21/pages/Ukrec-Hort-Group/122095484516798

